
CharacterTowns.org 

Pedestrian Crossings…be all in. 
Pedestrian safety is rising in the conscience of everyone. More people are walking in and biking in urban 

areas and the transportation agencies are becoming more sensitive to their needs. Bike paths, cycle 

tracts, wider sidewalks and a variety of innovations are being found along public streets and highways. 

Soon delivery robots will need accommodation. Of course, local standards need to be consulted. 

 

The Marco Island crossing caught my attention with the flashing lights in the crosswalk pavement. It 

struck me as a serious attempt to accommodate pedestrians by giving them a priority, by making their 

presence highly observable to vehicular traffic and by expressing a serious concern for pedestrian safety.  

 

Minimum facilities like a flashing light on the side of the street when activated give a misleading sense of 

safety and priority to the pedestrian while not capturing the attention of the vehicle driver. The 

approach seems to be all or nothing since nothing keeps the pedestrian on alert. 

 

Marco Island, FL, Pedestrian Crosswalk, Four lane street. 

Existing Features: 

1. Wide crosswalk connection to the sidewalk. 

2. Existing street light location. 

3. Button to activate crossing warnings for vehicles. 

4. Sign for on-coming vehicles: 

a. flashes when requested by pedestrians. 

b. standard “yield” sign, even though it is too small. 

5. Crosswalk path on the street: 

a. Flashing lights in the pavement when requested by pedestrian. 

b. Painted cross lane. 

c. Different paving material in the crosswalk. 

6. Bonus, median landing zone. 

Additional features to consider: 

7. Pavement markings on the street when approaching the crossing. 

8. An overhead structure as an additional attention grabber. 

9. Get crazy with a speed bump or speed table. 

 

Google Earth, Street View 


